
Jane Coleman School of Dancing Spring 2016 
 
Welcome back and I hope you all had a wonderful 
Christmas, lots of presents, celebrations, visiting families, 
friends and generally just having a good 
time. I hope you all helped with the 
washing up! 
 

Thank you all for my many cards and 
lovely presents, which were also enjoyed 
by my family and friends. 
Truffle and Mozart had a great time 

thinking that any present was deemed to be theirs and 
quickly just dived in! They are currently both to be seen in 
and around the village sporting new collars. 

 

 

 Ballet, Modern & Tap exams are upon once again, the results over the past 
year have been amazing, some well marked into the 90s!  A wonderful 
achievement for all the children, taking exams and gaining recognition for their 
hard work. 

 
 Congratulations to Miss Rachel who gained Distinction for her Licentiate 

Ballet, and to the girls who gave their time to be demonstrators for the 
teaching section, although they are not being examined it is quite stressful,  
and you were all amazing. Thank you.  

 
 The Summer Term is very poignant as we sadly say goodbye to pupils, some I 

have taught since they were 5, but they leave to go onto new exciting 
adventures, no more home cooking, or personal slaves, we will all miss you.  

 
   I wonder how their first term went ? 
 
   Paula Tollett – Farnham University to study Photography 
 
   Robyn Matthews – Cambridge School of Art to study Photography 
 
 Sasha Morgan – The Diploma course at Urdang College for Musical Theatre 
 
  Nirvana Jamieson – A scholarship to Elmhurst Ballet School  
 
 Amy Mulligan & Bethany Williams both danced in the Southern Youth Ballet 

Productions a wonderful experience for both girls. 
 



  
 Kate Riches, Sarah Lovell & Emily Atkins have been part of an amazing IT 

Google Dance programme with Battle Abbey School, dancing at the V & A 
London, Amex in Brighton & the U Tube Studios in London. 

 
The Choreography Trophy once again will be hotly 

contested, open to all pupils, a marvellous opportunity to 
show their own choreographic skills and a wonderful dance 
afternoon, please come and support these young dancers. 
Lucy Bigwood, Lucy & Sophie Richardson currently hold 
the trophy. Date to be confirmed.   

 
 
Lorelei Frampton, Olivia & Darcy Penfold were 
glorious angels even heavenly in the Crib 
Service at St Laurence Church on Christmas 
Eve, the church was full, standing room only, 
a wonderful success.  

 
2016 has lots of exciting Workshops to come: Our own strictly 
experience to include Latin American & Ballroom, Theatrical 
Make-Up & Fun Singing Day. All dates to be announced watch 
this space. 
 
Sunday March 20th: Ballet, Modern & Tap exams please put in your diaries. 
 
NEW CLASSES:......  Beginners Tap, Street Pop, Jazz & Modern Dance for 4 
years and upwards please ask if you would like to try one of these classes. 
 
Keep warm in the winter months with our lovely School of Dancing Hoodies 
and Tee-shirts, if you would like to purchase one please ask your teacher for 
an order form. 
 
Please remember that the children are collected 
from their classes inside the halls and must wait with 
either myself, Miss Caroline or Miss Rachel. 
 
 

Happy New Year and keep DANCING! 


